
SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY 
MEMORANDUM	 S.06-13 

*To: 	 Senate 

From:	 C. MacKenzie, Chair	 C44fi- l(Q..i&1tJ 
Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies 

Subject:	 Changes to the Enrolment Priority System 
(SCUS Reference: SCUS 05-24) 

Date:	 December 13, 2005 

For Information: 

The Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies at its September 27, 2005 meeting, approved 
the changes to the enrolment priority system for new transfer students and that-this will be for a 
three semester trial period beginning Spring 2006. This change will give new transfer students 

.	 an enrolment appointment that is approximately the same as that of a continuing student who has 
60 credits (Level 5). 

Any Senator wishing to consult the full report of curriculum revisions should contact 
Bobbie Grant, Senate Assistant, at 291-3168 or email bgrant@sfu.ca . 
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